INTEROFFICE MEMORANDUM

TO: Kris Byrd April 30, 2010
FROM: Kerry Kavanagh
RE: Application G-16989 City of Merrill

On April 9, 2010, the Department issued a Final Order and draft permit pending the
compliance of Well 1 (KLAM 14959) with current minimum well construction standards.

On April 29, 2010, the Department received a letter from Darryl Anderson, on behalf of the
applicant, requesting evaluation of his assessment that with the installation of an access
port into the side of the casing, that Well 1 (KLAM 14959) will meet current minimum well
construction standards. Mr. Anderson described that the well is equipped with an air line
for water level measurement.

Please review the information submitted and determine what the applicant will need to do
in order to meet current minimum well construction standards.

Please route the file to me when finished and | will notify the applicant and Mr. Anderson of
the next necessary steps.

Thanks, Kris!

Kerry



